
 
 

Developing World Bioethics  
Call for Book Reviewers 

 
Developing World Bioethics is seeking suitable people who are willing to review books for 
the Book Reviews section of the journal. Reviewers should preferably have at least a PhD in 
a relevant discipline, although advanced doctoral students will also be considered.  
 
Those who would like to be included on our database of potential reviewers, should please 
send the following details to the Managing Editor of Developing World Bioethics, Andy F. 
Visser-de Vries  dewb.me@gmail.com : 

1. Name and email address.  
2. Position, department and institution. 
3. The subject matter(s) of books they would consider reviewing (eg. research ethics, 

paediatric ethics, informed consent, abortion, textbooks, environmental impact on 
health, animal ethics) 

4. Junior scholars and those with no institutional affiliation should include a short CV. 
 
It will not be assumed that those volunteering to review will be willing to review books on a 
regular basis (unless those volunteering stipulate otherwise). In the normal course of events 
we would call on a reviewer only occasionally and only if there were a suitable match 
between reviewer and the book to be reviewed.  
 
Developing World Bioethics does not accept unsolicited reviews. We are thus not asking for 
volunteers to review specific books. We are seeking to create a database of suitable and 
willing reviewers that we can consult in inviting potential reviewers.  
 

 
David Benatar 

Book Reviews Editor 
Developing World Bioethics 
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